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Personal Data Processing Storage before the Effect of Personal Data Protection Act 

2019 
 

HaadThip PCL and its subsidiaries (therefrom called “company”) are aware of and respect privacy 

and protection of personal data of customers, business partners, service users and providers, contact 

persons, participants, investors, shareholders directors, employees and natural stakeholders.  Moreover, 

so as to store and disclose your personal data in compliance with the Personal Data Protection Act 2019 

effective on 1st June 2015, the company has issued notification letters about processing of personal data 

provided to the company before the effective date of the Personal Data Protection Act. 
 

As the company has collected, utilized and disclosed your personal data provided to the 

company in whatever ways as a result of relationship between you and the company as business partners, 

service users and providers, contact persons, participants, investors, shareholders directors, employees 

and natural stakeholders or any other status before the effective date of the Personal Data Protection 

Act, the company would like to inform you that the company will continue to collect and utilize your 

personal data only in accordance to the prior storage and utilization. 
 

Thus, the company shall not disclose such personal data to other parties without your written 

consent or any regulations that allow to do so.  If the company would like to collect, utilize or disclose 

such personal data of yours aside from the original objectives of personal data storage before the effect 

of the Personal Data Protection Act, the company shall inform you and collect, utilize or disclose your 

personal data in accordance with principles and principles as specified by the Personal Data Protection 

Act.  You can learn more about the information on the storage, utilization and disclosure of personal 

data from the company’s notification of personal data protection. 
 

In case, you do not wish the company to further collect and utilize your personal data, you have 

the right to withdraw your consent as previously given to the company before the effect of Personal 

Data Protection Act.  You can the company and/or personal data protection officer through the following 

channels: 

 E-mail to the personal data protection officer at dpo@haadthip.com 

 Post to 87/1 Karnjanavanich Rd., T.Banpru Hatyai, Songkhla 90250 Thailand 
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 Tel. No. 074 210008 ext. 1188 

 Online Channel at www.haadthip.com (contact us) 

 

 


